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At Beechfield Manor, so far, 

we have had a wonderful 

Summer. We had some 

nursing home parties, live 

music, special events and 

daily activities during the 

week. It is our aim to give 

our residents every 

opportunity to live a fulfilled 

life. These activities were 

focused on our residents and 

their families.  

See some of the fun events 

with some pictures. 

 

 

Main Events 

Cocktail (Mocktail) Party 

14th June 

 

 

 

 

To celebrate we had a mock 

tale Cocktail party day for 

residents and their families. 

The place was filled with fun 

and lots of love. We created 

an environment of positivity 

and good music. All the 

residents where given a 

trophy and medal for their 

individual talents to 

acknowledge all their 

achievements. Family 

members came to support 

them.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July Sunbathing in the 

patio 

Taking advantage of the 

good weather. 

On many afternoons, residents 

and their families enjoyed 

the good weather and the 

nice views.  

 



August 

We enjoyed football GAA, 

Horse racing and summer 

BBQ Parties. 

Summer is a perfect time to 

enjoy sports. 

 

 

 

We were 

supporting the races and 

football matches with flags 

and decorations around the 

Nursing Home and watching 

the football matches on TV. 

Summer BBQ Party 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the16th Of August, we 

had a Summer Party with 

family and residents at 

Beechfield Manor.  We 

organised a big celebration 

with an established opera 

singer who performed for our 

residents and sang along 

with our residents who like to 

sing.  



 

 

 

We love a good party at 

Beechfield and we always 

celebrate our resident’s 

birthdays with some 

delicious birthday cake and 

of course a bit of ceol agus 

craic! Staff and residents 

sing together and take 

photos to have memories of 

their day. Family and friends 

are always more than 

welcome along. There is 

quite a gathering. 



Two beautiful ladies 

WOOLY FARM 

On the 1st of August we had 

the pleasure to welcome the 

Woolly Farm to our Nursing 

Home. The Woolly farm was 

an opportunity to bring 

different generation 

members of families together 

to share with their grandad 

and grandma, a positive 

experience. All generations 

enjoyed the animals.   

Residents and their families 

enjoyed the visiting woolly 

farm as they were able to pet 

rabbits and Guinea pigs on 

their laps and pet goats and 

the little pig “David” and a 

lama. The animals work 

wonders for residents as they 

seem to really relate to them. 

Staff and residents and their 

families all enjoyed the day. 

 

Flower Arranging 

Residents really enjoy the 

flower arranging. Residents 

and their families have been 

enjoying the flower arranging 

together 



Women’s night 

We have the pleasure to 

create a women’s night once 

a month. Here the lady 

residents can share their 

ideas and backgrounds. It is a 

perfect opportunity to 

introduce new residents in to 

the group. 

 The point of the group is to 

create a good environment 

and safe atmosphere. They 

can choose to have a chat, 

listen to the music or simply 

share pictures and memories. 

The ladies have a good 

evening with popcorn, wine, 

sweets and chocolate. They 

also enjoy laughter and good 

Fun. 

 


